



Become a DLYSA Board Member!

There are always decisions to be made and planning for the future! We would love more members on the DLYSA board! Contact one of the board members today to see how you can get involved!

If you would like to volunteer in some other way, there are lots of needs that may fit your unique gifts and talents!

A HUGE thank you to Kyle Nuemeister!! She is stepping down from the board and we owe her a ton of gratitude for her hard work & generosity over the years! Dear DLYSA Member:

Its been a unique year and at the end of it, we want you to know that we appreciate you and we miss you! We didn't get to play as much as we would've liked this summer but we're hopeful for more playing time in the future! We're looking forward to 2021!



Early Bird Special for summer soccer registration ends

Dec. 31st! So, be sure to register at www.dlysa.com!

We are still looking for space and watching for Covid restrictions in order to plan for indoor winter soccer. If we can make it happen safely, we will! If we cannot, please know that we will be as disappointed as you but your safety and the safety of your kids is SO important to us! Make sure you follow us on facebook to get important updates!

https://www.facebook.com/DetroitLakesYouthSoccerAssociation



We will also be using social media to encourage staying active and getting those touches in! Watch for training videos and challenges in the new year!

Purchasing a banner on the varsity soccer field is a win win! Support your kids and advertise your business! Check out the details at www.dlysa.com/fundraisers.

Need a year end tax deduction? DLYSA is a non-profit organization that can benefit from your donation and you can write if off on your taxes! Go to www.dlysa.com/fundraisers or use Paypal (treasurer_dlysa@outlook.com).

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday season!

Detroit Lakes Youth Socer Association www.dlysa.com